Focus Buds LLC
Wastewater Plan

Focus Buds LLC has demonstrated that it has sufficient water available through a contract in
place to haul and supply water with Ojo Springs Drilling & Well Service, Inc. for approximately
7,000 gallons of water per week. (see supplied DWR approval letter and water hauling
commitment letter).

Since we must pay a premium to purchase and haul water to our site, water conservation is top
of mind and will be crucial for our business to succeed. Through thoughtful farming practices,
including minimizing stormwater runoff from impervious surfaces, promoting on-site infiltration
to recharge groundwater, and taking measures to reduce the risk of erosion and flooding, we
will mitigate concerns related to wastewater from our cultivation operations.

The floor drains built into our greenhouse, along with tanks will be utilized to capture runoff
from operations.

Proper and regular maintenance is also critical to ensuring our wastewater plan is successful.
We will do this through regularly inspecting and cleaning.

By incorporating these design components and implementing a comprehensive maintenance
plan, the drainage system will effectively manage runoff from impervious surfaces while
promoting on-site infiltration and groundwater recharge.

We plan on hand watering our plants which will significantly limit the amount of water utilized
and released from operations.



